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HR:MUM:ZG 
October 31st, 2022 
 
To Sakshi Shinde  
 
 
LETTER OF RECCOMENDATION 
 
 
This letter is to certify that Sakshi Shinde  has worked in our organization Zenguruz Pvt. Limited as 
Business Development Intern . .She had started working here on 28th February 2022 and worked till 19rh 
October ,2022.. 
 
 
She had been very responsible since the date she had joined. She enriched herself with lots of skills and 
work experience. She had been paid Rs 10,000 as stipend on a per month basis. Apart from her love and 
devotion she was also a very good and kind person and always maintained a good relationship with 
everyone. We are really glad to have such a generous personality among us. 
 
 
Wishing her best of luck in her career. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

   

Jeevan Bhingarkar          

Founder     
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